

PEACE & PROSPERITY GARDEN

























"Being a part of the *Kitchen Garden Program* at Government House was a great experience.

It was a once in a lifetime opportunity to be able to meet the first female Governor of Victoria, share food that was produced in the garden of Government House and get to know others who are passionate about their culture and their food.

As the weeks rolled on by, we started to establish a sisterhood where

age and nationality didn't matter,

where food and gardening brought us all together. It's experiences and programs like these that truly brings people together and creates great memories.

I know for a fact that none of us wanted the program to end and were upset to leave,

but we all look forward to the end of year reunion where we will meet each other again and others who have taken part in the program."

